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ά¢ƘŜ ƎƻƻŘ ƴŜǿǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ŀ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜΦ L ǿŀǎ ŀōƭŜΣ ŦƛǊǎǘ ƘŀƴŘΣ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘ 
BSUF - led by Annette Mbedha - is doing to improve the lives of the children and the 
whole community in Butansi - through education, better health and welfare. Let me           
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǘǿƻ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǘƻǳŎƘŜŘ Ƴȅ ƘŜŀǊǘ ƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǘǊƛǇΦέ  Jon Exton 

PLEASE SUPPORT US WITH A DONATION...  
https://mydonate.bt.com/charities/childrenofugandauk 

or visit our website:  www.childrenofugandauk.org  

A VERY SUCCESSFUL TRIP TO UGANDA! 
/ƘŀƛǊƳŀƴ WƻƘƴ CŀƛǘƘ ŀƴŘ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜ Wƻƴ 9Ȅǘƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ .{¦CΩǎ                   
Founder Annette Mbedha visit Butansi in February, to attend 
a special ceremony for the official handover of the Land Title 

for our Clinic & Community Centre building project. 

NOW WE CAN START BUILDING OUR COMMUNITY CENTRE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
hǳǊ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜǎ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŘ ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŎŜǊŜƳƻƴȅ ŀǘ {ǘΦ aŀǊȅΩǎ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƛƴ             
Butansi, for the official declaration & witness of the handover of the 
land donated to BSUF. The event included the respective handover of 
Land Titles between the BSUF board, the church and the Busoga                   
Diocese, represented by the Kamuli Archdeacon. 

We invited the Kawa Quartet, a talented group 
of gospel singers, to come from                         
Kampala especially for the celebration. Kawa 
were the highlight, with their wonderful    
singing that filled the church and enthralled 
the audience, who whooped with delight. We 
thank the Kawa Quartet for their support. 

Everyone then went 
out to the site of our 
Clinic & Community 
Centre, for the 
ΨDǊƻǳƴŘ .ǊŜŀƪƛƴƎΩ 
ceremony, officiated 
by the Archdeacon 
& the BSUF Board.  

 

!ƴƴŜǘǘŜΩǎ Ǿƛǎƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ƘŜŀƭǘƘŎŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǘƛŜǎ ŦƻǊ  
the community is - at long last - to become a reality! 

Supporting: 

Annette Mbedha with John Faith 

ANNOUNCING ...  

KAWA QUARTETôs 

2017 UK TOUR  
 

We are planning to bring the 
Kawa Quartet on a fundraising 
tour of the UK in September.  
 

This talented group of singers, 
have just completed their second 
tour in Spain, where they already 

have a large following. Now we 
want to share Kawa with you and 
raise some funds for both our 
charities. 
  

We are arranging a series of              
concerts, so please get in touch               
if you would like to help with                   

a venue and/or support                
our Kawa Tour Programme.  

 

CHECK OUT THE NEWS PAGE OF OUR 
WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Wƻƴ 9Ȅǘƻƴ ϧ 5ŀǿƴ tŜǊǊȅ ŎŀǳƎƘǘ  YŀǿŀΩǎ ƭŀǎǘ ŎƻƴŎŜǊǘ ƛƴ 
Madrid, on their Spanish Tour in March 2017 

www.childrenofugandauk.org 



OUR THREE UNI STUDENTS & INTRODUCING PETER                           
Our three BSUF university studentsτJonathan, Sharifa and 

James were delighted to be presented 

with specially engraved pens, brought 

from England. John and Jon enjoyed 

meeting up with them all again. Here 

ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ YŀƳǇŀƭŀΣ ǿƛǘƘ WƻƴŀǘƘŀƴΩǎ 

motherτso proud of her son and so 

grateful to the Signum Foundation for 

their ongoing support.  We are also pleased 

to announce that Peter Mugogo has been 

appointed as a new Trustee of BSUF in 

Uganda. Here is Peter with Sharifa, James 

and Jon Exton. 
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For further information contact Dawn Perry at: dawn@childrenofugandauk.org 

PRIMARY:   We take on more childrenτand urgently seeking new sponsors! 

Annette Mbedha took John Faith and Jon Exton to 

visit Grace of God Primary School, to meet some of 

our sponsored young students. While there, they                          

recruited 20 new young kiddies into the 

Programme, including Jaliaτin the pink 

dressτwho we told you about in the last 

Newsletter.  Here too is Annette with our 

students at Kamuli Parents School. 

Please become a sponsor, or encourage your friends to join our BSUF Sponsored Education Programme 

SECONDARY EDUCATION 
John Faith & Annette with some of 
ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǘ {ǘΦ tŀǳƭΩǎ {ŜŎƻƴŘŀǊȅ 
School. Annette with Sharon, who is 
at  Bethany School and our students 
at Kamuli Progressive Secondary 
School. As they leave school, we now 
place a growing number of students 

WE ACT AS WE SEE IT! 

Our trustees were distressed to meet with     

Annette Mbawaire and her two sons. The                     

eldest, Joseph, is so crippled he is confined to 

bed (if he had one!) Younger son, Dennis is still 

well enough to attend school in a wheelchair. 

Money for school fees had run out, no money 

for lunches and a pretty useless wheelchair!  

 

hǳǊ ǘǊǳǎǘŜŜǎ ǘƻƻƪ ƛƳƳŜŘƛŀǘŜ ŀŎǘƛƻƴΧ ǇŀȅƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ 

5ŜƴƴƛǎΩ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŦŜŜǎ ϧ ƭǳƴŎƘŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ  

we are getting him a new wheelchair.  

We also plan to build the family a new house 

with far better facilities for poor Joseph.  It is 

very distressing to see such poverty, but so good 

that we can do something about it! 

www.childrenofugandauk.org 

Supporting: 

OUR CHILD EDUCATION PROGRAMME   

We currently have 83 students across 20 different schools, including 3 at university 

OUR TRUSTEES GET KNITTED SCARVES... 

John & Jon were presented with 

knitted scarves in the Ugandan               

colours, for providing our special 

ŘŜŀŦ Ω{ŜƭŦ IŜƭǇ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ DǊƻǳǇΩ 

with a new knitting machine, as 

well as a loan to help the two                  

ladies to grow their business. 


